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I wish to give my support for the Lidl supermarket in Salendine Nook. I appreciate that
Sainsburys is opposing the store being built, the Sainsburys store is not going to compete,
the parking is horrendous & the stock isnt good enough to do a family shop. Many houses
have been built in the area & currently everyone needs to travel to Elland, Halifax,
Brighouse or huddersfield to shop. This adds on at least 40 minutes, if the trafic is not
congested. The other opposition is for pupils from Salendine nook loitering, they currently
loiter at various different outlets & Lidl sell good produce that could be purchased for
lunch. Also it could be very handy for parents collecting pupils to pop in for supplies.




